
COVID-19: A Message to our Customers 

FNBSPI continues to monitor the latest news about the Coronavirus (COVID-19) and 
follow the guidance from the World Health Organization (WHO), the Center for 
Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), state and local authorities. The health and well-
being of our employees, customers and communities is our top priority.  We sincerely 
hope you and your loved ones are able to avoid the effects of this virus.      

We also want to remind you, that you can bank virtually anywhere using the FNBSPI 
Mobile App or www.fnbspi.com.  From there, you can access your account, check 
balances, view transactions, make transfers, pay bills, and deposit checks utilizing the 
Mobile App Remote Deposit function.  

 

The U.S. Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) recommends that everyone 
should: 
 
• Wash your hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds, especially after   
going to the bathroom; before eating; and after blowing your nose, coughing, or 
sneezing. 
• Cover your cough or sneeze with a tissue, then throw the tissue in the trash. 
• Avoid touching your eyes, nose, and mouth with unwashed hands. 
• If soap and water are not readily available, use an alcohol-based hand sanitizer with 
at least 60% alcohol. Always wash hands with soap and water if hands are visibly dirty. 
• Avoid close contact with people who are sick. 
• Stay home when you are sick. 
• Clean and disinfect frequently touched objects and surfaces using a regular household 
cleaning spray or wipe. 

Help from the CDC 

Visit the CDC website for more information on Coronavirus, including what you should 
know about the virus, prevention and symptoms, as well as situation updates in the 
U.S. and worldwide. 


